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BULLDING WATER SELF-RELIANCE

April 16, 2019

Ching Yin To

Water Resources Control Engineer

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board
320 W. 4" Street Suite 200

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Dear Ms To:

Board of Directors
Al E. Fox

Division 1
Jeffrey C. Brown

Division 2
Timothy H. Hoag
Division 3

Eugene F. West

T
LAVIMION %

Terry L. Foreman
Division 5

General Manager

Tony L. Stafford

The purpose of this letter is to comment on the Tentative Water Discharge Requirements and
NPDES Permit for Calleguas Water District’s Salinity Management Pipeline. Camrosa has only

a couple of edits we would like to bring your attention to:

e On page 70 of the draft, Section F-5, Table F-2, the capacity of the Camrosa Water

Reclamation Facility should read 2.25 MGD instead of 4.9 MGD.

e On page 71, section F-6, the capacity of our wastewater plant should read 2.25 instead of

1.5.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (805) 248-0402.

Sincerely,

Digitally signed by Mike Phelps
° DN: cn=Mike Phelps, o=Camrosa Water
M I ke P h e I p S District, ou, email=mphelps@camrosa.com,
c=US
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Michael Phelps

Water Quality Manager
Camrosa Water District
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